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Spring Term Scholarships 
 

The NFC Foundation has received the semester invoice for the Spring 2024 
semester, with disbursements totaling $130,462.44 for 201 students. This amount 
includes general scholarships, pass-through scholarships, and special scholarships such 
as Operation Outreach, Presidential, and Open House Drawings. The semester invoice for 
Spring 2024 is currently being processed. 

*Students may receive more than one scholarship. 
 

High School Senior Season 
 After twelve successful high school visits from January to March, the NFC 
Foundation ended the High School Senior Application period with a total of twenty-four 
applicants. These applicants will be evaluated to see if they are eligible to receive a 
scholarship. These scholarship awards will be presented to the seniors at their school’s 
Senior Awards ceremony if the school participates in an award ceremony. 
 
Graduation Regalia Scholarship 

For the Spring 2024 semester, the NFC Foundation offered the Graduation Regalia 
Scholarship as an opportunity for students to have their graduation regalia fees paid for by 
the NFC Foundation. This was the first time this scholarship application was offered as a 
regular scholarship.  

So far, this scholarship has had four applicants. All four of those applicants were 
accepted for the graduation regalia scholarship, and we look forward to helping our 
students with their grad regalia costs in the future. 
 

Operation Outreach — Madison County 
As of April 3, 2024, the NFC Foundation has chosen two recipients of the Operation 

Outreach Scholarship for Madison County. The winners have been notified, and the applicants 
that were not selected were notified about the High School Senior application so that they had 
the opportunity to be considered for another type of scholarship if they choose to apply. The 
deadline for the High School Senior Application was March 30th. We have notified the winners’ 
guidance counselor and have requested to take pictures with the winners for a feature. 


